

**BOARD MEMBERS** 

Andy Fremder, President Barb Fremder, Secretary David Staley, Treasurer Leslie Kawamoto Hau Gavin Kwong Iman Mills Julie Palley

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Michele Davenport

COLLEGE COUNSELOR

Susan Erickson Keiter

ADVISORY COUNCIL

Jose Arredondo, Teacher Oakland Unified School District

Douglas Boxer, Principal, Boxer and Associates, Inc.

Romeo Garcia, Director of TRIO Programs, Mills College

Ian Isaacs, Senior Vice President, UBS Financial Services

Steve Jubb

David Kakishiba, Executive Director, East Bay Asian Youth Center, Oakland Unified School District Board Member.

Thuy Thi Nguyen, General Counsel, Peralta Community College District

Peter Reinke, Teacher; Director of Civic Purpose, The Head-Royce School

Wilson Riles Jr., Executive Director, Family Independence Initiative

Tony Smith, Deputy Superintendent of Schools, San Francisco Unified School District

February 14, 2008

Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy

Doublin Hanbr and
please you me a
flease to decrease
tout to allowate
four the allowate
your other
your Aut Thank you for your contribution of \$4000 to East Bay College Fund for 2008. Your generosity enables us to fulfill our mission of providing four-year college scholarships and mentoring support to East Bay scholars. For tax reporting purposes, this letter affirms that no goods or services were provided to you in return for this payment.

6114 La Salle Avenue #314

info@eastbaycollegefund.org

Oakland, CA 94611 510.594.4004

Here is a quick update on our activities:

We have provided a total of sixty-two \$16,000 scholarships to outstanding students from Oakland and Emeryville public high schools since our inception in 2003.

We continue to consider mentoring a critical component of our scholarships. In addition to fundraising and mentoring, we are working hard to spread the word about East Bay College Fund.

Community support of East Bay College Fund has been incredible to-date. We continue to need help to achieve our aggressive long-term goals. In addition to your generous financial support, there are several ways you can help us:

- Tell a friend or colleague about East Bay College Fund
- Refer a potential mentor to us
- Ask about our volunteer opportunities

Together we are helping East Bay youth succeed in college and expand their life opportunities. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Andy Fremder President